
 
 
 

Dance Connection are offering 25 

free tickets for pupils to watch their 

annual show on Sunday 14th July, 

2pm at Adams Grammar School.  

(1 adult and 1 child per ticket) 

 

HURRY these tickets are limited so if 

you would like to come and see our 

fantastic students perform please let 

your teacher know. 

  


